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Personal administration at CRO again from 05.10
  
Dear Student!

 

 

We would like to inform you that personal administration will be possible again at the Central
Registrar’s Office from May 10, 2021. We would like to draw your attention that booking an
appointment at time.pte.hu is always required!

 

Wearing mask and maintaining protective distance is still mandatory during administration!

 

If possible, please give preference to e-mail administration!

If you need any further information, please contact our customer service at the e-mail address 
infokti@pte.hu [1] or by phone at 72 / 501-681.

 

Wishing you good health and successful exam period!

 

Central Registrar’s Office

rovat: Egyéb [2]
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